
You're Invited! 

Dear Youth Group, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Faith-Based Youth Gathering! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Community Church Hall, 123 Faith Lane 

This gathering is a wonderful opportunity to connect with friends, engage in inspiring 

discussions, and grow in our faith together. We'll have activities, games, and refreshments! 

Please bring your Bible and a friend! 

For more information, contact Sarah at sarah@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

In Christ, 

Your Youth Leaders 
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